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Aprill,2020 

Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington D.C. 20555-0001 

Ainber S. Johnson 
Director, Radiation Facilities 

4418 Stadium Drive 
College Park, Maryland 20742 

301-405-7756 TEL 
ajohns37@umd.edu 

radiation.umd.edu 

RE: Notification of Change in Level 1 Management for the Maryland University Training 
· ·· '· _Reactor, License No. R-070 

This. letter is to notify the NRC of a change in Level I management of the Maryland University 
Training Reactor as required by Technical Specification 6.7.2. Effective April 1, 2020, Dr. 
Robert Briber is replacing Dr. Darryll Pines as Dean of the University of Maryland'~ A. James 
Clark School of Engineering. Dr. Briber has previously served as Level 1 Management for the 
MUTR as Chair of the Department of Materials Science and Engineering from 2003 to 2015. 

Sincerely, 

Amber S. John~ - . __ 
(kJ_ ~. 'tf"'!.""-

Director, Nuclear Reactor and Radiation Facilities 




